
 

 

 KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT		
	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	
JULY	11,	2019	
ITEM	7e	
	

APPROVAL	OF	SHORT-TERM	EXTENSION	OF	CONTRACT	FOR	ICOP	RICKEY	HULL	
	
BACKGROUND	
	
The	District	has	been	recruiting	for	a	new	interim	chief	for	some	months,	to	shepherd	the	
Kensington	Police	Department	through	its	next	chapter.			This	process	is	not	quite	
complete.			To	ensure	a	smooth	transition,	staff	recommends	a	short-term	extension	to	
ICOP	Hull’s	contract.				 
	
RECOMMENDATION	
	
Approve	the	draft	contract	extension.	
	
ATTACHMENTS:		
	 	
Draft	Contract	Extension	
	 	

	
SUBMITTED	BY:	Anthony	Constantouros,	General	Manager 


